
From: Susan Hammond
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Subject: United States and Massachusetts v. AVX Corporation, D.J. Ref. No. 90-11-2-32/2.
Date: Friday, November 30, 2012 4:16:24 PM

Polluters should not be allowed to walk away without cleaning up the mess they created.
 
I want New Bedford Harbor cleaned to the highest, safest standard. The settlement
between the EPA and AVX should include a reopener clause to ensure a full cleanup of
the harbor.
 
Best regards,
 
Susan C. Hammond, CPA, MST
Advisor to CEOs & Boards
Office: 781.837.1999 | Cell: 617.842.2158
susan@schammond.com | www.schammond.com
http://www.linkedin.com/in/susanchammond 
 
"Today I will do what others won't, so tomorrow I can accomplish what others can't."
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P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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